

2035 SEP 25 PH 2: 22

Inher Louis Thomas

September 25, 2006

J. Richard Collier General Counsel Tennessee Regulatory Authority 460 James Robertson Pkwy. Nashville, TN 37243-0505

RE: Petition of Tennessee Wastewater Systems to Expand Its Service Area to Include a Portion of Montgomery County in Tennessee Known as East Montgomery Service Area **Data Response – Docket No. 06-00184**

Dear Mr. Collier:

In response to your letter dated August 30, 2006 and our letter to you dated September 8, 2006 we are pleased to report that a meeting was held with Montgomery County Mayor Carolyn Bowers on September 19, 2006. During the meeting, Mayor Bowers expressed the support of Montgomery County for our petition. On the same day, she wrote a letter to the Tennessee Regulatory Authority stating the support of the County for the approval of our petition to serve the East Montgomery area.

It is our desire to continue to seek approval of our petition from the Tennessee Regulatory Authority.

Sincerely,

Charles Pickney, Jr., President

Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc.